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         If this bill is passed it will negatively effect not only the entire state but will shut down rural businesses that
can’t afford these increases.
          I am now retired but have logged and been in the equipment rental business for thirty years. All these new
requirements and taxes will devastate everyone including small businesses and any agricultural or logging type
operations.
        You folks will break this state if this is passed and it will not fix anything.
         Respectfully Jim Hurl
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